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The Office of Pensions updated the online pension application to conform with Delaware Law, which will be 
effective 5/26/2020. The return to work guidelines do not apply to the County Municipal Police/Fire plan, the 
County Municipal General plan, or the Judicial plan.   Therefore, the printed pension application will no 
longer include the return to work guidelines requiring the pensioner’s acknowledgement. 
 
The Certification of Applicant requiring the agreement or disagreement on the accuracy of the creditable 
service schedule, including applicant’s signature in the presence of a Notary Public and date, is still 
required. 
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